
 A Lake Winnebago tradition resumes on Saturday, Feb. 9th with the opening of the sturgeon spearing 

season.  

Spearing runs from 6:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. If you are not participating in the spearing, head out to any 

of several registration stations along the lake to see these giant prehistoric fish.  

Alice in Dairyland Rochelle Ripp will be at the Harbor Bar, 1919 West Lake Street in Chilton from 11 to 

noon to learn how to weigh and gut a sturgeon. 

For more information, call 920-849-1442.  


